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Bureau Of Land Management
Roswell Resource Area

P.0. Box 1857

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Re: Sulimar Queen Unit
Tract 1-6 , #wg swse 24— /55, -~ 2% L c-0 67250
Tract 1-14, Neg, suwy 24 - 15 - 27  1c-o6p289,

Attn: Phil Kirk
Area Manager

Dear Sir:

In reply to your Tetters dated April 25, 1985 regarding the
referenced wells in the Sulimar Queen Unit, the following in-
formation is submitted for your records.

Both wells are presently shut in water injection wells. The
Tract 1-14 has 2-3/8" plastic lined tubing with an R-4 packer
set above the Queen perfs; the Tract 1-6 has 4-1/2" casing set
through the Queen with no down hole equipment.

Both wells are subject to the New Mexico 0il Conservation Di-
vision testing of annular pressures and are scheduled for
testing in June, 1985. Should further testing be required or
if a witness of these annular tests is required, please notify
me.

The wells are currently not being injected into, but will not
be plugged and abandoned until engineering reservoir studies
determine whether a tertiary flood would be economic. At
present, the Sulimar Waterflood is being considered for a CO2
candidate flood.

If you should need further information, please contact me.

l ACCEPTED FO% 2SCORD
PETER W. CHESTER Sincere]y yours,
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JUL 12 1885 Gl bt

Paul Ragsdale

PRAAREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT Operations Manager
ROSWELL RESOURCE AREA
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